Anonymous Anonymous

Honestly, this is a completely unrealistic goal and an unsustainable goal. CA has already proved that
current electrical grids cannot support this. Why would you think WA grids can? Not to mention the
resources needed for individuals is unattainable for most of WA residents. Also, do you people

even look at the impacts of mining for the elements for the batteries for electric vehicles? It

destroys other countries enviroments,, villages and health of the people near the mines. The

batteries don't last forever and the environmental impact on disposal is actually worse for the
environment than carbon emissions. No one can financially afford this. Do not pass this!



